Craig E. Carter 3829 NW 36th St Gainesville, FL 32605

Mayor Harvey Ward City of Gainesville 200 East University Avenue Gainesville, FL 32601 By Email: wardhl@cityofgainesville.org

October 9, 2023

Dear Mayor Ward:

Due to my appointment by the Governor to the Gainesville Regional Utility Board, it is necessary for me to resign my position on the Gainesville Housing Authority Board, effective October 25, 2023. Please accept this letter as said resignation. It has been an extreme pleasure and honor to serve on this board. Thank you for the opportunity!

Sincerely,

Craig Carter

Board Member, Gainesville Housing Authority

Cc: Pam Davis (pamelad@gnvha.org)